
FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

 
               

           

 

 

The Education Center 

 

 

 

August 29, 2012 

 

 

 

Dear Osborn Hill Community: 

 

We are excited for the first day of school at Osborn Hill School tomorrow.  All staff members 

have been working hard preparing the classrooms, hallways, offices and common areas.  With 

new paint throughout the building, in some ways, the school has never looked better. 

 

We are continuing our work to get additional space open once satisfactory test results are 

received.  The most recent test results have been posted on the District’s website and test 

results will continue to be posted as they are received.  While the most recent results show 

improvement, some areas of the school, including the Library Media Center, are not below the 

EPA-recommended levels. 

 

A number of questions were received after our last update on August 24, and attached to this 

letter are answers to “most frequently asked questions.”  

 

As more information becomes available, we will share it with you immediately, rather than 

doing so every Friday.  We appreciate your patience throughout this summer and look 

forward to the first day of school. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
David G. Title, Superintendent of Schools 

 

 
Frank Arnone, Principal 
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